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STATEMENT ON SUBARU STI

 

Camden, N.J., Mar 11, 2022  -  As the automotive marketplace continues to move towards electrification, Subaru is

focused on how our future sports and performance cars should evolve to meet the needs of the changing marketplace

and the regulations and requirements for greenhouse gasses (GHG), zero emissions vehicles (ZEV), and Corporate

Average Fuel Economy (CAFÉ). 

As part of that effort, Subaru Corporation is exploring opportunities for the next generation Subaru WRX STI, including

electrification.  In the meantime, a next generation internal combustion engine WRX STI will not be produced based

upon the new WRX platform.  

The Subaru WRX STI and the STI brand represent the zenith of Subaru’s performance vehicles exemplifying

Subaru’s unique DNA and rally heritage.  As we look to the future, we also look forward to incorporating the essence of

STI into our next generation of vehicles.

 

About Subaru of America, Inc.

Subaru of America, Inc. (SOA) is an indirect wholly owned subsidiary of Subaru Corporation of Japan.

Headquartered at a zero-landfill office in Camden, N.J., the company markets and distributes Subaru vehicles,

parts, and accessories through a network of more than 630 retailers across the United States. All Subaru

products are manufactured in zero-landfill plants and Subaru of Indiana Automotive, Inc. is the only U.S.

automobile manufacturing plant to be designated a backyard wildlife habitat by the National Wildlife Federation.

SOA is guided by the Subaru Love Promise,which is the company’s vision to show love and respect

to everyone, and to support its communities and customers nationwide. Over the past 20 years,

SOA and the SOA Foundation have donated more than $300 million to causes the Subaru family

cares about, and its employees have logged nearly 88,000 volunteer hours. As a company, Subaru

believes it is important to do its part in making a positive impact in the world because it is the right

thing to do. For additional information visit media.subaru.com. Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, TikTok,and YouTube.


